
LONDON BOROUGH OF HILLINGDON  
THE HILLINGDON (WAITING AND LOADING RESTRICTION)  

(CONSOLIDATION) ORDER 1994 (AMENDMENT) ORDER 2016 
Hillingdon Council gives notice that it intends to make this Order which will impose 'at any time' 
waiting restrictions on the junction of Falling Lane and Otterfield Road, Yiewsley. 
A copy of the proposed Order together with plans and the Council’s statement of reasons for the 
proposals can be seen at Yiewsley Library during opening hours and by appointment at the Civic 
Centre, Uxbridge during normal office hours for 21 days following the date on which this notice is 
published. Further information can be obtained by telephoning Residents Services Directorate 
on 01895 558294. If you wish to comment on, or object to the proposals please write by 23rd 
March 2016, stating grounds for objection and your home address, to Transport and Projects, 
Residents Services, Civic Centre, Uxbridge, Middlesex UB8 1UW quoting reference 
4W/06/02/03/16/. Dated this the 2nd day of March 2016. 
JEAN PALMER,  
Deputy Chief Executive & Corporate Director of Residents Services. 

 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
These proposed restrictions will stop non-residential and obstructive parking, and improve safety 
near the junction.  The proposals have been agreed by the Cabinet Member for Planning, 
Transportation and Recycling to proceed to formal consultation. 




